
 
TOWN OF FARMINGTON  
Notice of Public Hearing 

Acceptance of Funds from SB 38 
 
The Town of Farmington will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, August 21, 2017, at 6 
PM at the Farmington Town Office Building, Selectmen’s Chambers, 356 Main Street, 
Farmington, New Hampshire, 03835 to formally accept the funds ($141,656.25).  Said 
money as required by SB 38 to be used for infrastructure improvements.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


